From: Herlehy, Bridget A. <Bridget.Herlehy@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 11:22:48 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: BOE request 

 

Good Morning Steve,
 
I just wanted to follow up and let you know that four (4) members of the Narcotics Division of the Bureau of Organized Crime attended the below referenced Safeguard Assessment Training in Woodbridge, VA.  Dates of attendance and travel were 07-09 November 2017.  All expenses were paid in full by the FBI.  
 
 
P.O. Bridget Herlehy
Training Coordinator
Bureau of Organized Crime
Chicago Police Department
